
 

 

Newsletter:  02 32 

A Message from Mrs Denham 
After half term we are pleased that Mrs Gosling will be 
returning to work after her surgery. She will be back in 
Class Caen on a part time basis for a few weeks, before 
she resumes teaching full time. She will be teaching 
Tuesday and Wednesday morning the week after half term. 
Mrs Boast will continue to cover the rest of the week. 
 
On a sad note, we have to tell you that Mr Pettifer will be 
leaving Bratton at the end of this term. We will be so very 
sorry to say good-bye to him as he has been a huge part of 
Bratton for the last 8 years. We wish him all the very best in 
his new job as a teacher in another primary school near to 
his family in Exeter. 
 
What a very busy week with all sorts of sporting events 
taking place and the Y2 pupils working very hard in their 
SAT’s tests. We are so proud of our pupils when they go 
out to competitions and represent our school – we love 
hearing comments about their sportsmanship and positive 
attitude to everything they try! Many thanks to Miss Baglow, 
Mrs Irwin and Mrs Arend for the support they have given 

the Year 2 pupils during their ‘Secret Agent Training’ (SATs)  
The children all worked very hard and had an amazingly 
positive attitude to all their different tasks that they had to 
complete, in reading, maths, grammar spelling and 
punctuation. 
  
 I hope you all have a wonderful half term. A reminder that 
the children return to school on Tuesday 4th June.  Monday 
3rd June is a staff training day. 
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Certificates  

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

Leo Baker, Theston Hotham-Gough, Riley Kift, 

Ella-Grace Legg, Hayden Ligat-Jones, Dexter 

Reed, Poppy Stevenson, Abigail Yallop,       

Ellis Berry, Noah Gibson, Shai Lidster,             

Philip Bolland  and  Otto Stevens 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

you.  

Happy Birthday! 

Abigail Yallop, Rosana Williams,                        

Harrison Sloman, Molly Brown                         

and                                                                       

Ella Grace Legg 

 

Notices 

Congratulations to our Yr 5/6 rounders team 
who qualified on Monday to represent the 
school in the North Devon Finals in June.  
 
Class Bray We are missing some of our          
library books. Please can you check if you 
have any at home and return them to school 
after half term. 
 
Class Torridge will be attending the     
Oceanfest on Friday 21st June. A letter has 
been sent home today. Parentpay has been 
set up for you to make an online payment   
alternatively you may pay by cash at the 
school office.  
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Dates for your Diary 

 

 

27th to 31st May 2019  Half Term 

Monday 3rd June 2019  Non Pupil Day 

14th June 2019    Afternoon Tea  2.30pm 

21st June 2019    Oceanfest 

27th June 2019    Sports Day PM  

12th July 2019    Afternoon Tea  2.30pm 

17th July 2019              Annual Federation trip to Saunton Sands 

19th July 2019    Summer Fayre 3.15pm 

24th July 2019    Leaver’s Assembly  2.00pm  -  Last day of term   

3rd September 2019  Autumn Term begins 

18th October 2019   Non Pupil Day 

21st to 25th October 2019  Half Term 

20th December 2019   Last day of term 

7th January 2020   Spring Term begins 

17th to 21st February 2020 Half Term 

27th March 2020   Last day of term 

14th April 2020   Summer Term begins 

25th to 29th May 2020  Half Term 

17th July 2020    Last Day of term 



PRE-SCHOOL 
We started this week with another successful transition morning for our older children over in the Reception 
class, the children are always so keen to go over and play! Once again the sun has been shining so we 
have made the most of the weather, outside we have enjoyed lots of water play to keep us cool, riding 
around on the bikes and playing throwing and catching games with each other. Some of us made a den 
and have enjoyed sitting under there, role playing with the barbecue. The children have been getting quite 
muddy in the mud kitchen, but have also helped to make food ready for the barbecue, some fantastic team 
work! Next week we are closed for Half Term, we wish everyone a lovely Half Term and look forward to 
seeing our Pre-School families again from Tuesday 4th June. 
Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Friday. We accept Early Years Funding where 3/4yr 
olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week. We also offer the 30 hour free childcare entitlement where 
you can access an additional 15 hours funding a week. We are an approved setting to accept 2 year old 
funding for 2 year olds. For further information, or to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 710019. 
 
BABY AND TODDLER GROUP 
Lots of role play and outdoor activities this week at Toddlers.  Just a reminder that we are closed next 
Wednesday but will be open as usual the following Wednesday 5th June. 
 
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and tod-
dlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along.  For fur-
ther information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 
 
YOUTH CRICKET TRAINING - every Tuesday up until 2nd July 7pm-7.45pm at the Sports Club, £3 per 
session for boys and girls 9-14yrs 
 
KIDS FOOTBALL - Every Monday 6-7pm at the Sports Club, Jamie will be taking the group, please find us 
on facebook - Kids football - and request to join if you are interested. 
 
THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's birthday 
parties, band practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie 
on 07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK (The Kabin) 
 

Our P.T.A  
Club 59 
Last week was a rollover!  If you want to try your luck, please let Jenny know - there are a few numbers left. 
Also, a final reminder for payment please.  
 
Bags2School 
The next collection for Bags2School will be on Monday 17 June. Your child has been given a collection 
bag, 
 
 

Thank you all for your continued support. 
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BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB 
Bar meals available every Friday 5pm-9pm eat in or takeaway, also Happy Hour from 5-7pm! 
 
Try Carina's **SUNDAY LUNCH** set to return in the Autumn, watch this space...... 
 
Try Carina's …**CONTINENTAL CUISINE** available on the following Saturdays (see dates below for 
Continental type): 22nd June Bar open from 5pm. Meals served between 6pm-9pm. Takeaways        
available BOOKING ADVISABLE please contact Annie 07855878166 
Join Bratton Fleming Sports Club on facebook the menus/prices will be available 2 weeks prior to and 
also on display in the Sports Club  
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
 
Saturday 25th May - Karaoke Night from 9pm  
 
Sunday 26th May - BAR OPEN 12pm * Eric Slade Memorial Cup Match from 7pm teams of 3, to enter or 
for further info contact Annie on 07855878166 
 
Wednesday 29th May - Showing the Europa League Final - CHELSEA V ARSENAL 8pm KO 
 
Saturday 1st June - Showing Champions League Final SPURS v LIVERPOOL 8pm KO 
 
Saturday 8th June - CRICKET WORLD CUP Event from midday, All Stars and Youth Cricket Activities 
throughout the afternoon, lunch at 1pm (free for the All Stars and Youth Cricketers) BBQ, BAR, 4pm 
Adults T20 match, playing live from 7pm 'Such & Vincent' 
 
Thursday 13th June - N.D.Pub & Club Cricket League - Bratton Fleming v Doctors 6pm 
 
Saturday 22nd June - AMERICAN meals available - details above (eat in or takeaway) 
 
Sunday 23rd June - Bratton Fleming CC home to North Molton 1.30pm Bar open 12.30pm 
 
Thursday 27th June - Primary School Sports Day 12pm onwards 
                             N.D. Pub & Club Cricket League - Bratton Fleming v Knights 6pm 
 
Saturday 29th June - Bratton Fleming Village Festival presents 'The Greatest Show' here at the Sports 
Club opening the show at 2pm we have our local dance crew, followed by fancy dress judging and     
parade.  There are stalls, raffle, bouncy castles, BBQ and refreshments, BAR, Bake Off competition - 
'Show Stopper', tombola and 'Flotsam The Fools' Circus Workshop and more.....Followed by BRAT 
FEST we have a great line up from 5pm with the 'Exmoor Do Dahs' followed by 'Head Over Feet' and 
finishing with 'Soulcraft'. 
 
Sunday 25th August - playing live 'Bicycle Repair Man' 
Saturday 28th September - playing live '9 YARDS'  
Saturday 2nd November - Fireworks Night 
 
We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Table    
Tennis, Snooker and a function room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 5.30pm-11pm 
Friday, Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open earlier when sporting 
activities are on.  Membership prices £20 per family (with a max 2 adults any number of under 16s) £10 
per adult, £5 per junior (under 16s) Membership runs from 1st November each year.  For further infor-
mation pop into the club or call: 01598 710865 or Annie 07855878166.  Also find us on facebook. 
 
FRIDAY KLUB - open again Friday 7th June 6pm-8pm for 7-15yrs, £1 subs, tuck shop available we are 
based at the bottom end of the Sports Club car park.  We are also open on the following Fridays: 21st 
June & 5th July. 
 
  
BRATTON FLEMING ART GROUP - meet regularly during term time on a Thursday evening 7.30pm-
9pm. Subjects are variable, please contact Louise on 07758077089 email: brattonflemingart-
group@gmail.com for up to date information.  £6 a session with no obligation to attend weekly.  You can 
find us at the end of the Sports Club car park in the Kabin. 
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